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Beith Primary School Parent Council Meeting 18th January 2023  
 

Attendance            
Miss Dunlop      Colin Wright 
Mr Lambert      Anna Sutherland 
       Catherine Thom 
       Avril Leith 
       Amanda Doherty 
  
                 

• Welcome 
• Colin Wright thanked everyone for coming. 
 

 
 

 
Treasurer’s Report 

• £1918.49 balanced carried forward from last year.  
• £637.43 Disco donations 
• £290.38 iPad Cases 
• £300 cheque for year books 
• £61.75 Disco Snacks 
• £142.16 Santa Costume 
• £488.50 Selection boxes 
• Balance to be carried forward £1273.13  

 
 

 

 School report 
 

Mrs Donnelly P7, Mrs Roulston P1 and Miss McDonnell DHT are off due to 
personal family matters and we hope to see them back as soon as possible. 

 

 Miss Dunlop 

 The children have settled back in to school very well after the 
Christmas break 

 The school inspectors are coming in to the school the week beginning 
the 23rd January. 

 The inspectors will be talking to the children from the various groups 
and committees we have at the school. The eco committee, digital 
leaders, the librarians and the dinner hall monitors.  

 The inspectors will be looking at all areas of the school, the 
curriculum, health and well being and also the outdoor learning 
facilities.  

 The outdoor learning facilities have enhanced the children’s 
imagination and creativity skills. 

 There has been an improved use of technology within the school and 
the children have grasped it well. 

 Pupil Equity Fund for 2022/2023 session, which will continue the 
work on talk boost, and providing some form of intervention e.g., 
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Talk boost Boosting Reading, Reading Recovery or Number Talks. 
Fantastic methods to help children with their learning. 

 Targeted nurture to support the needs of pupils are in place. 

 Play based learning has been successful and very effective, P1 & P2 
full play-based learning and P3 Play based learning in the afternoon, 
please see the school website for more information. 

 The school charity this year is McMillian 

 Thank you to Nosh, Tesco and all people involved in giving families 
help at Christmas and the food parcels. 

 Food parcels can be collected from the school, please contact the 
school if you need one. 

 The uniform shop is also available if needed please contact the 
school if you require a uniform.  

 A gentle reminder to all parents and carers to not park in the bus bay 
at any time to allow the children to get on and depart the bus safely. 

 
The Burns poetry competition will be held on Friday the 17th February 
2023. 
The school show will be on the 20th – 23rd March  
School photographs this year will be class photos. 
 
Please see the school website for any more information  
 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/na/beithprimary 

 
If you require any other help or information, please contact the school 
on 01505 502363 or contact your child’s teacher through the seesaw 
app.  

 
 
 
  Fundraising  
Parent Council Quiz night Friday 24th February 2023. Please contact parent 
council for tickets 

 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/na/beithprimary
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